
    Term 1, Week 3 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY  

TO YOU …  

Hendrix B-B., Violet K., Millie H-D.,  

Oliver E-J., Layla C. and Aisha R.  

2021 TERM 1 

Week 3 

Tue 

9/02 

SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

(for Students turning 8 years  

or older in 2021) 

Wed 

10/02 

Kindergarten Parent  

Information Session @ 4pm 

Week 4 

Tue 

16/02 

Stage 2 Parent Information 

Session @ 3:15pm in 3/4B room 

Wed 

17/02  

Scripture commences 

P&C Meeting. 6:30-8pm 

  Thur 

18/02 

Stage 1 Parent Information 

Session @3:15pm in your 

child’s classroom 

DISTRICT SWIMMING  

CARNIVAL 

Fri 

19/02 

Steps Vision Screening for  

Kindergarten students 

Week 8 

Wed 

17/03 

P&C Meeting. 6:00-6:30pm 

2020 AGM( deferred from 

2020). 

Week 10 

Thur 

1/04 
Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bookclub Issue 1 closes Sunday 21st February 2021 

  

Scholastic Bookclub Orders 

Cash or cheques will not be accepted as  

payment.  

 

All Bookclub purchases must be done online using 

the Scholastic Loop Payment Portal. 

 

If you wish to purchase books for a gift and would 

like the option to pick up from the School Office, 

there is now an option to select this when you order 

online. 

  

If you have any queries or require assistance, 

please contact the Bookclub Coordinator  

Rebecca Anderson on 0412469343. 



Swimming Carnival 

Thank you to all the parents who have volunteered to do a job at our carnival, we 
will see you at the pool nice and early! Students will be meeting under our small 
COLA at 8:30am to get the bus at 8:40am, hopefully with us ready to start the first 
race at 9:10am. All volunteers will need to be signed in on our sheet as we are  
required to provide the pool with a list of all adults attending the day. Ms Wyman or 
myself will be stationed near the entry to the pool with the sign on sheet.  
Unfortunately if you are not a volunteer (who’s name is on the sheet) you will be 
unable to attend the carnival.  

A good question was asked about our carnival that I thought I would share in case 
you were wondering the same thing. 

Q: Can I transport my own child rather than pay $6? 

A: The $6 is actually to assist pay for the bus, the pool hire and equipment hire. 
The actual cost is already subsidised by the school so we can make it as  
affordable as we can. The cost is always worked out based on the number of  
students we have, meaning if not all contribute then we will have to increase the 
cost to help cover the expenses. Therefore, even if parents provide transport the 
cost of attending is still $6 per student. We do prefer they travel with us so we 
know they will be there when we arrive (in case we are running late) and that they 
will be leaving when we do (in case the person picking is running late). Should you 
need financial assistance for this, or any other school event, please contact the 
office and they will provide you with a Student Assistance form. It is a very easy 
process. 

We still have a number of families who are yet to pay, so please send this in as 
soon as possible as we will have invoices to sort out soon. 

Academically Gifted Class 

Congratulations to Imogene Anderson who was successful in obtaining a  
placement in the Academically Gifted Class at Wollongong Public School. Sadly 
this means Imogene is no longer at our school but we wish her all the best! 

Drop Off and Pick Up Changes 

Now that everyone is settling into school routines we are back to all students being 
dropped off and picked up at the gate rather than being escorted in, regardless of 
their grade.  

While our Kindergarten students are being dismissed at 2:30pm they will all be  
escorted to the front gate on St Georges Ave.  

Please remember all visitors to our school must enter via the front office (except 
for Parent Information Meetings) where you will need to sign in using a QR code 
for the Health Department, our sign in book and Covid form. If you need to speak 
to a teacher definitely feel free to make an appointment (or we can arrange a 
phone call) but we ask that you don’t take yourself straight to your child’s class-
room before or after school as we need a record of all adults on site. 

Birthday Day Treats 

Even in such strange times birthdays are a big deal for many students. We have 
found ways around the restrictions (that we are getting use to living with) to assist 
them celebrate! Rather than home made cup cakes can you please send in 
wrapped options that can be easily shared. This may be store bought mini cup 
cakes, or even Freddo Frogs. Nut free options are still necessary. Thank you for 
your understanding. 
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Parent Information Sessions 

We are still able to run these sessions, but with restricted numbers. Each stage will 
be sending home a note in regards to how, when and where their sessions will run. 
As we are limited on how many people we can have in a room, students are not to 
attend and only one adult per family. A QR code will be at each location as well as 
a sign on sheet to make this process as easy as possible.   

Music Information 

The Conservatorium High School (in Sydney) is holding auditions talented music 
student considering placement in 2022. Applications are now open and will close 
on 25 June. Go to https://conhigh.nsw.edu.au/2022-entry-application . 

Last Word 

As our new Kindergarten students settle in (very quickly actually!), this one is for 
Mrs Pirie and Miss Janeska….of whom we are in awe. 

 

Have a good week!  

Rae Redfern 
Principal 





The canteen will reopen from Monday of Week 5 (1st March).  It will be open for orders 

and lunch service Monday, Wednesday and Fridays.  

 

The canteen menu for 2021 is attached.   

 

Just a reminder that Friday orders are Flexischools only.  Below you will find information on 

Flexischools.  

 

If you would like to volunteer in the canteen please complete the form attached to the 

newsletter.  

Canteen News 







Community News 


